
Alaska Board of  Game,


Please re-consider the recent non-resident limit of  one deer on Kodiak Island.  I do 

understand the residents concern and believe that residents should have more opportunity than 

non-residents. However there are other ways that that opportunity can still be given to the non-

residents without as much impact on the animal populations.  Archery and even traditional 

archery is being used in other states to allow more opportunity for hunters.  It would be very easy 

to keep the 3 deer bag limit for Archery and limit the non-resident rifle to one deer.  This would 

still allow more opportunity and have less effect on the local guiding and outfitting economy.


Thank You


Bob Bourland  
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